
	
	

We need your help! J 
 

Hi everyone I wanted to introduce myself!  My name is Susan Yip and I am the 
new Vice Principal at Latimer Road.  I look forward to meeting all you over the coming 
months. 

As the focus shifts to project-based learning our teachers and students are 
spending more and more time learning hands-on.  In order to continue to do this we are 
asking to look through your homes and offices and see if you could donate any of the 
following items.	
	

	
	

Beginning Monday, we will have bins available at the office if you would like to 
drop off your donations.  Thank you in advance for your continued support! 

 
 

 
	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


